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Dear Parents / Carers,  

Today is the last day at Eastfield for our Year 6 children and I would like to wish  

them all the best for their futures – do come back and visit us! 

Another busy week in school showcasing our core value of ‘opportunity’ – our Y6  

children went to the cinema, Upper phase celebrated at St Matthew’s Church and 

Y1 went to Weston Super Mare, where they enjoyed a donkey ride and digging on 

the beach.  

We break up today and return to school on Tuesday 3rd September at 8:40am.  

       

Today’s letter is full of children who have 

gone above and beyond this year – I am 

incredibly proud of them all! We really do 

have amazing children and families at 

Eastfield.  
 

I would like to thank you for all your 

support this year, it has been really 

appreciated.  
 

Have a lovely 6-week break and we will 

see you on Tuesday 3rd September at 

8:40am   

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   

Congratulations to our final  
‘stars of the week’ for this year 

 
Class1 – Finley J 
Class 2 – Henry M 
Class 3 – Felix A 
Class 4 – Khian K 
Class 5 – Tyler S 
Class 6 – Ansel M 
Class 7 – Koko O 
Class 8 – Rehan I 
Class 9 – Angelmay SS 
Class 10 – Emmanuella A 
Class 11- Lily-maie H 
Class 12 – Lily-Rose W 
Class 13 – Ja’Ziah D 
Class 14 – Ria V  
 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the 30 

pupils across school who have 

been to school every day this 

year – 100% attendance. This 

is truly above and beyond! 

Also, a big well done to Judith 

in Year 6 who has had 100% 

attendance for 6 years!  

Attendance Changes for September 

Important update: On Unauthorised 

Leave During Term Time 

We wish to inform all parents and 

guardians about the significant changes 

to penalty notices for unauthorised 

absences during term time, effective 

from 19 August 2024.  

What you need to know: 

• New Penalty Rates: £160 per parent 

per child. Pay £80 if settled within 21 

days.  

• Second Penalty: £160 with no discount 

if issued within 3 years for the same 

child.  

• Threshold: Penalty notice after 10 

sessions (5 days) of unauthorised 

absence in 10 school weeks (in 

accordance with The City of 

Wolverhampton Council's Penalty 

Notice Code of Conduct). 

• Limit: Max 2 penalty notices per child 

within 3 years. Further offences may 

result in prosecution.  

These changes emphasise the importance 

of consistent school attendance for your 

child’s education. 

NEW MENU 

FOR 

Well done to our Pupils of the 

Summer Term 2024 

 
  
 

Congratulations to our 
Top House Point 

Earners for 2023-24 
Class 1 Tanisha K 
Class 2 Mannat W 
Class 3 Madison H 

Class 4 Leo Y 
Class 5 Medinatu 
Class 6 Julia D 
Class 7 Alex Y 

Class 8 Emmannuel A 
Class 9 Charleigh W 
Class 10 Shayaan A 
Class 11 Haleema K 
Class 12 Yanyu W 

Class 13 Moyosore A 
Class 14 Ria V  
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